Honorable Diane Capehart

Chair, Committee on Rules

35 Legislature of the Virgin Islands
3022 Estate Golden Rock
Christiansted, St. Croix, VI 00802

Dear Senator.

| write this letter to support Kasima Hodge as a candidate for
the Real Estate Commission. She is highly qualified and has
been the Executive Officer for the St. Thomas Board of
Realtors for many years. She is unbiased and knows all the
rules and regulations and VI laws governing the Realtors of
the Territory. She is from here and has many family members
in the Territory. She is honest, well educated, and extremely
organized. She would be an important addition to our
commission. | hope you will vote in favor of her ability to
serve. Thank you.

Sincerely,

April Newland
Newland Real Estate, LLC
St. Thomas, VI



